[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear parents,
The Senior Classes (4th, 5th and 6th) will perform ‘Aladdin’  on Tuesday 10 February at 7.30pm in the GAA Community Hall, Coachford. We look forward to the support of all parents and family members for this performance. A great night’s entertainment is assured!
Drama classes with Ms. Whelton will recommence this Thursday 22 January. The fee for this term is €5.00. We wish to acknowledge the support of the Parents’ Association in subsidising the cost of the classes. If you have not already done so please send the correct fee to the office in an envelope with your child’s details.
The Diocesan Advisor for Religious Instruction, Fr Seán Corkery visited the school last week. He was delighted with the progress children are making. As a reward for all their efforts classes will have a homework free night on this Wednesday. 
The Credit Union Primary Schools Quiz takes place in Macroom on 31 January. Two teams, under 11 (Seán Roche, Orna Cahill, Hannah Delaney, Éabha Donovan) and Under 13 (Brian Dineen, Emer Barry-Murphy, Hannah Roche, Shannon Cotter) will represent the school. We wish them the very best of luck. 
Children need to take care around the school gate as they come into school on icy mornings. Sometimes this area is quite slippy. Please ensure also that all children bring their coats and hats to wear outside in this spell of cold weather.
Thank you for your support and co-operation with the above matters,
Regards
Sharon O’Driscoll.


